
Minutes of November 9, 2015 

The minutes from November 9, 2015 were deferred to the March 16, 2016 meeting. 

Dean's Report 

~  Graduate Council Members: Masse mentioned that four Graduate Council members had their 
terms extended for one year due to the transition of her becoming the new Graduate School 
Dean. For G r a d u a t e  School Associate Dean: 

Sean Lane was introduced as the new Graduate School 
Associate Dean. 

~  Budget: Masse had no details to share regarding the budget. She hoped to have additional 
information after March 9th when the special session ends. 

~  Certificates: The Provost charged Matt Lee with reviewing graduate certificates. Many certificate 
programs are not robust and assessment of these programs will lead to discussion for effective 
models, marketing, sg8 Tm�(effective )Tj�0.uHl-facui018yion 
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